



To All Parents Maiden Erlegh Trust

25 January 2019

Dear Parents/Guardian

On 12 October 2018, we wrote to you to share the news that we were working with Whiteknights Primary School with a view to it joining the Trust in February 2019.

Since we wrote to you, the school has undergone a short inspection by Ofsted and the judgement was extremely positive. As a result, the governors of Whiteknights have decided that they wish focus on their ambition to become an outstanding school in line with their strategic plan. Therefore, the school will now not join the Trust.

We wholeheartedly wish the Whiteknights Primary School community the very best for the future.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Nick Jones

Chair of Maiden Erlegh Trust

Mary Davies

Chief Executive Officer

May Do